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Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.
Yes

I consent to the collection, use and disclosure of my personal information by the
City of Burnaby for the purpose of submitting written comments to Council or an
Advisory Body, in accordance with Section 26(c) of the BC Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act. I acknowledge that my submission will include my
name and civic address, which will form part of the permanent public record and
will be published on the City’s website. I understand that my personal contact
details, such as my phone number and email address, will be used exclusively for
communication purposes by staff and will not be disclosed to the public.
Yes

Are you a resident of Burnaby? 
I am a resident of Burnaby 

Pronouns
Prefer not to disclose

I wish to have my letter addressed to:
City Council (Mayor and Councillors)

Name
Michael Schultz

Phone number

Email address

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22



Full mailing or residential address

My letter addresses matters related to
City bylaws, policies or operations

What is the intended title of your letter? 
Veteran parking within Burnaby

Submission
Mayor and Council,

I would like to propose that the City of Burnaby pass a bylaw permitting vehicles and
motorcycles with Veteran license plates to park for free in city-owned spaces and lots.
Enacting such a bylaw would align the city's policies in line with that of neighboring
Vancouver (proposal enclosed for amplification), Coquitlam, Port Moody, Surrey, and
New Westminster.

As we approach Remembrance Day, I encourage the City Council to consider enacting
this proposal as a positive gesture to the Veteran community.

Attachments
Vancouver.pdf
 

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22




